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10th November 2017
Dear Parents and Carers

KS2 Christmas Performances

On Monday 11th December, all children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be taking part in the ‘One Bright Star’ Performance at the Milligan Theatre in Rye College. 
The performance begins for parents at 6.00p.m. however, pupils will  need to arrive at the college by 5.30p.m. All children need to be ‘Rye Smart’ in their uniform.  

Tickets will not be required for attendance at this free event. 

On Wednesday 6th December the pupils in the Rye Primary Choir will be taking part in the Rye Academy Trust Carol Service at St Mary’s Church in Rye.  Children who this applies to will be receiving an individual letter.

We hope that you will be able to come along and celebrate the festive season with us and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 11th December at the Milligan Theatre.  
Yours sincerely
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Ms J Howard

Headteacher 
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